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(Parvin/AB) 
October 20, 1982 
4:00 p.m. 

MRS. REAGAN: TAPING FOR NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF INDEPENDENT 
INSURERS MEETING 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21, 1982 

Hello to all of you at the National Association of 

Independent Insurers meeting. When I learned you were doing a 

film on teenage drunk driving, in addition to your already 

excellent film on drug abuse, I wanted to thank you personally. 

Drug and alcohol abuse are two of the most serious problems 

facing our children. The stories that kids tell me about their 

use of these drugs are frightening, and it's genuinely 

heart-wrenching that our children have to suffer such torments. 

We can't afford to lose those kids and I am so glad you share 

that belief. You are genuinely representative of the volunteer 

spirit that is so close to my husband's heart and so much a part 

of our American tradition. And let me add, both my husband and 

Dr. Turner, the head of the White House Office of Drug Abuse 
• 

Policy, are aware of your commitment to helping our youth. 

So again thank you for myself and my husband, and thank you 

for those children whose lives may be changed by these films. 
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MRS. REAGAN: TAPING FOR NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF INDEPENDENT 
INSURERS MEETING 
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 21, 1982 

Hello to all of you at the National Association of 

Independent Insurers meeting. When I learned you were doing a 

film on teenage drunk driving, in addition to your already 

excellent film on drug abuse, I wanted to thank you personally. 
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husband IS heart and so much a part of ~~ American tradition. 

And let me add, both my husband and Dr. Turner, the head of the 

White House Office of Drug Abuse Policy, are aware of your 

commitment to helping our youth. 

So again thank you for myself and my husband, and thank you 

for those children whose lives may be changed by these films. 
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he~1(:-,renching that our childre~ have to suffer such to. rments. 

We can't afford to lose those kids and I am so glad you share 

that belief. You genuinely are representati~&of the volunteer 
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spirit that is so close to my husbands hearte and so much a part 

of the American trad~ion. And let me add, both my husband and 

Dr. Turrf; the head of the White House Office of Drug Abuse Policy, 
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are aware of your commitment to helping our youth. 

So again thank you for myself and my~ usband, and thank you 

for those children whose lives may be changed by these films. 


